
 
 
 
February 8, 2018 
 
 
Virginia A. Jacko 
President & CEO 
Miami Lighthouse for the Blind and 
Visually Impaired 
601 SW 8th Avenue 
Miami, Florida 33130 
 
 
Dear Virginia and staff: 
 
 
Congratulations on receiving your tenth consecutive 4-star rating from Charity 
Navigator.   
 
This award is only given to 1% of all the charities in the United States and you are the 
only not-for-profit organization in Miami-Dade County to attain this status. 
 
The award is well deserved and I am delighted to see you and your staff being honored 
for the excellent work you do in our community. 
 
Continue to do great things. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Sally Heyman 
Commissioner 
District 4 
 

 


